

February 3, 2021

MEMORANDUM

TO: Dr. Mark Largent, Associate Provost for Undergraduate Education

and Dean of Undergraduate Studies

FROM: Dr. John Gaboury, Associate Provost for Academic Services,

Enrollment Management, and Academic Initiatives

RE: Request for a New Minor in Writing

For Transmittal to the University Committee on Undergraduate

Education (UCUE)

The request referenced above is being sent to the University Committee on Undergraduate Education (UCUE) in accordance with the *Bylaws for Academic Governance*, 4.4.

UCUE Response Requested:

Please ask the committee to consider the request referenced above and provide consultative commentary. Please mail the related materials referenced under the heading <u>Attachments</u> at the end of this memorandum to the committee members.

After receiving the committee's consultative response, the Provost will make a determination to forward or not to forward the request to the University Committee on Curriculum for its approval of curriculum and degree requirements.

If you have any questions, please call Joy Speas, University Curriculum Administrator, at 5-8420.

Thank you.

Attachments:

1. Request to Establish a New Academic Program form dated January 26, 2021: Minor in Writing and attachments.

Founded 1855 VERS

University Curriculum and Catalog

Hannah Admin. Building 426 Auditorium Road Room 439 East Lansing, MI 48824

> 517-355-8420 Fax: 517-355-9601

> > s:\share\ucuewramnun